
 

 Amendment by the Green Group 

 

Planning Committee 

30 September 2020 

Item 7.1 Financial implications of addressing 

potential short term lets 
  

In recommendations: 

 

Delete “notes” at the end of 1.1 

 

Insert “notes” at the start of 1.1.1 and 1.1.2 

 

Insert at the end of recommendations: 

 

“1.1.3 notes and welcomes the current Scottish Government consultation on changes to 

the planning and regulatory regime around Short Term Lets, notes that officers are 

currently preparing a favourable response, and that this will be circulated to committee 

members shortly; 

 

1.1.4 notes that scenario 2 (determine ownership) in the current report can be contained 

within current budgets, and therefore agrees to pursue this option, while making every 

effort to minimise impact on existing enforcement activity, for example by making use of 

staff currently on the redeployment pool to undertake this work; 

 

1.1.5 agrees to receive a further report once this work to determine ownership has been 

completed; 

 

1.1.6 further agrees to forward this report, and a copy of the ‘determine ownership’ 

report, once available, to the Short Term Lets Working Group for consideration.” 

 

 

Moved by:  Chas Booth 

Seconded by:  


